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Dear all;

Our Annual Gala just ended in cheers and bravos with huge success! In the past 2 months, we
devoted into the gala preparation with great passion and enthusiasm, and worked closely as a
team facing the challenges, sharing the happiness and woe. All of our Board Members are fully
engaged in the event planning without compromise to ensure the perfection of our meeting, Lisa
and Mariah guaranteed the reception and the venue layout in perfect order; Andrew made the
gala program running smooth and steady; Gene kept in working on the program book even in
spite of illness; Sophia conducted the choir to be one of the biggest highlights in the event. We
are encouraged by Honorary Chairpersons’ care and support during the event preparation as well,
Honorary Chairman Dong Li, and Honorary Chairman Jay Liang made their special trips back to
U.S. to join our event which is really touching to all of us. We are also very proud to have so
many dedicated members, including Claudia and Maggie, in our team in organizing this event,
their effort made the success of our Annual Gala even more colorful and meaningful. Last but
not least, we are pleased to see volunteers, a group of young entrepreneurs and professionals,
joined our team and played important roles in preparation.



The big success of our Annual Gala reflects the Chinese CEO Organization stepped into a new
level and stood at a new height. Our Annual Gala has attracted broad attention and was widely
recognized in Chinese community, and garnered much favorable press as well.

The image of Chinese CEO Organization has been promoted as expected through the Annual
Gala this time. I would like to express my deep appreciation to all of you, thank you! Meanwhile,
I will definitely work more closely with all the Board Members in the coming year to implement
the annual plan better, and push our organization to a new higher level!

Sincerely,
Cheng Lu

President
Chinese CEO Organization



